Republic of the Philippines

Bepartment of Education

REGION 1
SCHOOLS DIVISION OF VIGAN CITY

BID BULLETIN NO. 2

SUPPLEMENTAL/BID BULLETIN

Name of Project: Construction of 1 Storey Library Hub Building
at Ayusan-Paoa Elementary School (22.5m X
9.50m)

Solicitation Number: depedvigancity-2024-036

PhilGEPS Reference Number: 11389549

All BAC Members, BAC-TWG, Observers, End-users and Prospective Bidders are hereby
informed that the Opening of Bids for the above project originally scheduled on November 11,
2024, 1:00 p.m. is hereby postponed in response to Executive Order No. 33, s. 2024, issued by
the Provincial Government of Ilocos Sur. An order declaring the suspension of classes in all levels
of public and private schools, as well as work in public offices in the Province of Ilocos Sur on 11
November 2024 as a safety measure, and in order to prepare for and minimize the adverse effects
and damages of severe tropical storm “Nika”. Furthermore, the Philippine Atmospheric,
Geophysical, and Astronomical Services Administration (PAGASA) has issued Tropical Cyclone
Bulletin No. 12, declaring Tropical Cyclone Wind Signal no. 4 in the Province of Ilocos Sur, which
also necessitates the rescheduling of the bid opening for the safety and convenience of all
participants.

Relevantly, under Section 29. Bid Opening of the 2016 Revised Implementing Rules of R.A. 9184,
“In case the bids cannot be opened as scheduled due to justifiable reasons, the BAC shall take

custody of the bids submitted and reschedule the opening of bids on the next working day or the
soonest possible time through the issuance of Notice of Postponement to be posted in the PhilGEPS

website and the website of the procuring entity concerned.”

In this regard, the new bidding schedules for the above-stated project shall be as follows:

Agenda Date/Time

Deadline of Submission and Receipt of Bids | November 11, 2024, 12:00 n.n.
(Late bids shall not be accepted)

Bid Opening
Bid Evaluation

Post-Qualification

Approval of Resolution/ Issuance of Notice of | November 20, 2024
Award

Contract Preparation and Signing

November 13, 2024, 1:00 p.m.
November 14-15, 2024
November 18-19, 2024

Upon Receipt of the Sub-ARO

Address: Mena Crisologo St. corner Rivero St., Brgy. IX, Vigan City, llocos Sur
Telephone No: (077) 722-20-23 / (077) 632-05-33

Email Address: vigan.city@deped.gov.ph

_Website: www.depedvigancity.com
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' Your Feedback is important to us. Visit this link bit.ly/SDOViganCityCSM
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Republic of the Philippines

Bepartment of Education
REGION 1
SCHOOLS DIVISION OF VIGAN CITY

Approval of contract by higher authority Upon Receipt of the Sub-ARO
Issuance of Notice to Proceed

Upon Receipt of the Sub-ARO

For clarifications and other inquiries, you may call Ms. Reymalin T. Llanes at 0915-
5362329 or email at vigan.city@deped.gov.ph.

Please be guided accordingly.

“
AN@iﬁ'D.é’ ILAO, Ed.D, CESO VI

BAC Chairperson
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